
Wingham Primary School  

W/b 13th May 2024  

The children have been enjoying our outdoor areas this week, 

learning outside and making the most of our beautiful grounds.  

On Tuesday Holly class worked really hard to make our Forest 

School area beautiful and organised. They planted herbs and 

landscaped our woodland area. This is a space for all classes to 

enjoy and explore. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good luck to our Year 6 children next week with their SATS assessments!  

CASH Club 

• CASH club finishes at 5.30pm. Please ensure collection on time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember that your child’s Flourish at home is due into school on Monday 20th May 

 

Upcoming Events 

W.C 13th May—Year 6 Sat’s Week 

Wednesday 15th May—Year 3 visit to Wingham Wildlife Park 

W.C 20th May—Enterprise week 

Thursday 23rd May—Reception Vision and Hearing screening 

Friday 24th May—Enterprise Fair 

Friday 24th May—3.20pm End of Term 5 

 

 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

School Attendance  

Wingham  National Target  

Last week 94.4 %

This week  94.5 % 

95% 


